
Notes from February School Community Council
February 7, 2023

● Council members were welcomed and led in the pledge by Lisa
Baxter.

● Karalee Beckstead reviewed the notes from the last meeting.
● Bethany Clark discussed some of our school celebrations, especially

achieving 88% proficiency on the reading Acadience test as a school
last year.

● Bethany Clark discussed some school safety measures that are in
place at the school:
-There are red folders in each room with emergency procedures.
-There is one drill per month for either lockdown, fire, or lock out.
-Reunification plan is available on the school website.
-Some teachers have attended SLACK-Sheriff’s training.

● Action brought up in SCC meeting:
-Let parents know about checking their emergency contacts.
-Remind App
-Review emergency procedures with technicians.

● The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 7, 2023 at 9:30 a.m.
in the conference room.


